Terry McClellan

I find it absolutely disgusting that you would consider dumping fracking water into areas that will
run into the Boysen Reservoir. Sure it will be treated. Do I trust this state to adhere to and enforce
the necessary treatment to make this water appropriate for discharge into water sources that will

end up in sources of drinking water? Absolutely not. The chemicals used in fracking water are
poisonous and dangerous and should be nowhere near drinking water sources. This discharge permit
should be killed before it has legs.



